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From: Louise Parrott

Sent: Fri, 4 Jun 2021 14:44:36 +1000

To: Julie Igglesden

Cc: Evan Ekin-Smyth;Alex Morris;Justin Sowden;Andrew Johnson
Subject: Notice under section 321F of the Commonwealth Electoral Act

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

Attachments: Notice to s S -

Hi Julie

As discussed, I'd be interested in your expert opinion about what the 'log in' and 'log out' details mean in the
attached - I assume it would be log ins/out to Facebook generally and not to a particular page. In any case, they
don't seem to go back far enough for the current investigation. For an investigation that is less historical, the
lack of log ins/outs may be the only thing that is determinative...

Also, as discussed, I'll test out the "download your information" function over the weekend.
Kind regards

Louise

Louise Parrott | Principal Government Lawyer

Legal Services Section | Legal & Procurement Branch
Australian Electoral Commission

T: 02) 6271 4662 | X: 21418 | M-

From @hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 3 June 2021 7:13 PM

To: Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>

Subject: Re: Acknowledgment requested by COB Friday 4 June 2021 - Notice under section 321F of the
Commonwealth Electoral Act [SEC=OFFICIAL)]

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Good evening

I acknowledge receipt of this email but I am verv confused bv it.

If you require further information please call me onand I will assist where I can.

Kind Regards

Sent from my 1Phone

>On 2 Jun 2021, at 6:29 pm, Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au> wrote:

>
> Deor RN
>

> The Australian Electoral Commission has received a complaint about potentially unauthorised electoral matter
that has been communicated on Facebook.
>
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> Please find attached a written notice in accordance with section 321F of the Commonwealth Electoral Act
1918 for information to assist the AEC’s investigation. The information outlined in the notice 1s requested to be
provided by 16 June 2021.

>

> Could you please acknowledge receipt of this email by 5 pm AEST on Friday 4 June 2021.
>

> Yours sincerely

>

> Andrew Johnson

> Chief Legal Officer

> Legal & Procurement Branch

> Australian Electoral Commission

>T: (02) 6271 4759 | M:

>
> [c1d:image003.png@01D757D9.1259E540]

>

>

>

>

> DISCLAIMER:

>

> If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all
copies. If this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of
any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments.




